
 

 

CATOOSA COUNTY DEVELOPMENT 

AUTHORITY 
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

The Catoosa County Development Authority meeting 

originally scheduled for Tuesday June 13 has been 

RESCHEDULED to Wednesday June 21 at 4:00pm 

 in the Public Meeting Room of the Catoosa County 

Administration Building located at 800 Lafayette Street, 

Ringgold, Georgia.   

 

Catoosa County Commissioners are ex-officio members of the 

Development Authority. There is a possibility that a quorum of 

Commissioners may be present. 

 

 

For additional information, 

Please call 706-965-2500 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


